
 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Ms. Rosie Loeffler-Kemp / School Board Chair 

  Ms. Cathy Erickson / CFO Executive Director of Business Services   

From:   Dave Spooner  

  Manager of Facilities 

 

Date:  November 8, 2019  

 

Re: Change Order #3 – Public School Stadium Track Reconstruction – Northland 

Constructors of Duluth, Inc. 

 

  *School Board Approved LTFM FY-20 Project* 

 

 

Attached are two copies of Change Order #3, modifying the agreement with Northland Constructors of 

Duluth Inc, in which the District entered into agreement with at the April 2019 School Board Meeting to 

reconstruct the track at PSS. 

 

I am presenting this no cost change order for signature, to extend the contract substantial completion date 

from September 7th 2019 to August 1st 2020. 

 

This will result in a no cost change for a contract sum of $909,852.00. 

 

Recommendation:   

 

I am recommending that Ms. Rosie Loeffler-Kemp, School Board Chair, approve Change Order #3, on 

behalf of the School Board with Northland Constructors of Duluth Inc, as authorized by the regular 

School Board Meeting on November 19th, 2019. 

The contract sum for the work defined in the agreement is $909,852.00. 

 

Attachments: 


